
reusable 
return bins

Dishes and dishwashing 
for on-site dining

Food waste reduction - only open to 
School Food Authorities and Community 
Based Organizations supporting schools

The Ditch the Disposables grant 
program will fund selected projects 
at food-serving entities in D.C. that 
result in a long-term transition from 
disposable to reusable foodware for 
dine-in and/or takeout operations, as 
well as reduce food waste at public 

and charter schools

Projects must be completed by 
September 2, 2022

applications due 
may 6, 2022 at 6 pm

Project areas include

Read the Request for 
Applications (RFA) and apply!

Learn more about 
the program! 

Questions? Contact: 
Lindsay Brubaker

(410) 974-2941 ext. 112
brubaker@cbtrust.org

Reusable foodware for takeout, 
either third-party or in-house

GRANTS TO REDUCE WASTE 


